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October 30, 2014
Donna Heaston
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Electric Lightwave, LLC, dba Integra Telecom

18110 SE 34th Street

Building One, Suite 100

Vancouver, WA 98683

Re: Docket No. 14-2202-P02

In the Matter of the Notice of Intent to Discontinue 






the Provision of Frame Relay Service
Dear Ms. Heaston,


The Commission has reviewed Electric Lightwave, LLC, dba Integra Telecom’s notice of intent to discontinue the provision of frame relay service in Docket No. 14-2202-P02 entitled above.


The Division of Public Utilities has reviewed the notification and recommends the Commission acknowledge the action.


The Commission acknowledges the notification as filed.
Sincerely,

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg
Commission Secretary
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